
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 January 27, 2020 
 
 
 
ITEM: VI.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Calculators for Secondary Schools 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education approve the recommendation to purchase Texas 
Instruments TI-84 Plus calculators for our secondary schools.  The total cost to 
purchase 360 calculators to provide each of the middle and high school math 
departments with 60 new calculators is $52,872.84. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The purchase of Texas Instruments TI-84 Plus calculators for the secondary math 
departments will provide additional classrooms with updated calculators. It will allow for 
the flexibility of additional sets for sharing with mathematics classrooms for students to 
utilize during the school day. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from the Instructional Materials portion of the 
2013 Bond.   
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachment 


